
IMPORTANT: If you are in any doubt about this announcement, you should consult your stockbroker, 
bank manager, solicitor, accountant or other financial adviser.   
 
The Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited takes no responsibility for the correctness of any 
of the statements made or opinions expressed in this announcement. 
 

iShares® Core S&P 500 ETF (Stock Code: I17) 
(a portfolio under iShares® Trust, a Delaware statutory trust, and constituted outside Singapore) 

 
iShares® MSCI Singapore ETF (Stock Code: I19) 

(a portfolio under iShares®, Inc., a Maryland corporation, and constituted outside Singapore) 
 

iShares® U.S. Technology ETF (Stock Code: I21) 
(a portfolio under iShares® Trust, a Delaware statutory trust, and constituted outside Singapore) 

 
(collectively, the "Funds") 

 
Announcement and Notice – Forthcoming Delisting of the Funds on 1 April 2016 

 
We, BlackRock (Singapore) Limited, as the Singapore Representative of the Funds, refer to our 
previous announcement dated 23 December 2015 where we had announced our intention to delist the 
Funds from the Official List of the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (the “SGX-ST”). 
 
The last trading day of the shares of the Funds on the SGX-ST was on 25 February 2016 and it is 
intended that the Funds will be delisted from the SGX-ST on 1 April 2016 (the “Delisting Date”).  
 
With effect from the Delisting Date, the shares of the Funds will cease to be listed on the SGX-ST. The 
Funds will continue to be listed on the NYSE Arca, Inc. (“NYSE Arca”), which is the primary trading 
market for the Funds.  
 
After the Delisting Date, Shareholders will not be able to sell their shares on the SGX-ST or 
transfer their shares on the SGX-ST to the NYSE Arca.  
 
In view of the above, shareholders of the Funds listed on the SGX-ST are strongly advised to 
consult with their brokers or financial advisors on the options available to them and obtain the 
necessary advice taking into account their personal circumstances. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this Announcement and Notice, please contact your brokers or 
contact us at +65 6411 3388. 
 
BlackRock (Singapore) Limited 
as Singapore representative of the Funds 
 
Singapore, 31 March 2016 
 


